
Mrs. Etter’s newsletter for the week of February 20, 2018      

Test on last week’s words will be this Wednesday, 21st.  

 High Frequency Words: done, read, where, days    

Spelling Words: home, go, vote, joke, most, both, cold, zero, love, come  

  

• The following skills and words will be introduced on Thursday, 22nd. Reading:   

• Theme Question: What does history teach us?   

• Focus Question: What can we learn from stories of amazing people?   

• Theme Vocabulary: hoping   

• Phonics: j long e spelled with e, ee, ea ,y and ie   

• High Frequency Words: gone, every, any, use   

• Spelling Words: cute, unit, mule, music, huge, cube, use, human, don't, once 
Writing:     

• We will work on gathering information on someone in history and using it to 

write a biography paper.   

• Social Studies:   

• We will be studying about famous people from the past and how they have 

helped shape our world.    

• Math:   

• We will work on understanding of equivalence and more place value.  
  

Reminders   

I have had some students come to school with only a jacket on. If your child 

does not have a coat and you need assistance in getting one please let me 

know.  

Please dress appropriately for the weather. (Coats, gloves and hats.) We go 

outside if the weather is 17 degrees or above. And we consider the 

windshield when deciding if recess will be in or out.  

                             
  



  

  


